
From: Querry Robinson (BLOOMBERG/ NEWSROOM:) <qrobinson1@bloomberg.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/22/2015 10:54:23 AM
Subject: "With All Due Respect" interview request for Gov. Haley this week

Hi Chaney, 

I hope all is well with you.

I wanted to write on behalf of Mark Halperin and John Heilemann to request an interview with Governor Haley for 
"With All Due Respect" today or at some point later this week to talk about the tragic shooting in Charleston, how 
the city and nation are dealing in the wake of the shooting, and some of the issues that this incident has brought to 
the forefront.

We would be looking to have the Governor join us during the 5 pm ET hour, but we do have the option of pretaping 
at any point earlier in the day.

Please give me a quick call at 212-617-2334 or 917-623-7183 when you may have a moment to discuss further 
details.

Best regards, 

Querry Robinson
"With All Due Respect", Bloomberg TV
qrobinson1@bloomberg.net
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